
Overview 

OYO STATE GOVERNMENT 

OYO STATE UNIVERSAL BASIC EDUCATION BOARD (OYO SUBEB) 

P. M. B. 5150, SECRETARIAT, IBADAN 

e-mail: oyosubebprs@gmail.com 

CHANGE OF BID OPENING DATE FOR 2019 FGN- UBEC/OYO SUBEB 
INTERVENTION PROJECTS 

The Oyo State Universal Education Board (OYO SUBEB) hereby wishes to inform all 
vendors who have tendered or are intending to tender for 2019 FGN UBEC/OYO 
SUBEB Intervention Projects for various infrastructural facilities to be provided in 
Public Primary and Junior Secondary Schools, that the initial Bid Opening Exercise 
slated for Thursday, 3 September, 2020, is hereby rescheduled to hold on Thursday, 
17 September, 2020, at the premises of OYOSUBEB, Agodi, Ibadan. 

The Board is hereby tendering an unreserved apology for any inconvenience(s) this 
unavoidable extension of bid opening date might cause prospective tenderers. 
Interested bidders are still free to pick up tender documents during the extension period. 

The Board is committed to ensuring acquisition of goods and/or services through 
transparency, openness, integrity and strict compliance to the Public Procurement Act. 

SIGNED 

DR. NURENI ADEREMI ADENIRAN 

EXECUTIVE CHAIRMAN 

THE LINK TO TENDER REFERRED TO ABOVE IS SEEN HERE 
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